
Contact
Todd Lindorff

Project Start  October 2021
Project End October 2021

Executed By Brin Glass Service

Protecting Employees at Andover City Hall

The City of Andover approved a new counter and front entry area 
at their City Hall. Glass barriers were to be installed on their 
front desk and surrounding areas.

THE CHALLENGE 
The Andover City Hall front reception desk was very open and put
workers at risk to COVID-19. They wanted to be able to work in a more
secure atmosphere and feel safe at work.

OUR SOLUTION
Brin Glass Service was brought in to help in the redesign of the front 
desk area as well as the Building Permit desk pass through. Brin 
worked alongside the City of Andover to develop the design of glass 
barriers for the front desk and surrounding areas.

RESULTS ACCOMPLISHED
Brin Glass Service was able to see this project through from start to 
finish. They developed the design and provided the glass as well as 
the installation expertise. The team at Andover City Hall was more 
than pleased with their new reception area and are now able to feel 
safe and secure while at work.

Why was Brin Glass best suited for the work?
Brin Glass Service was best suited for the work of this project 
because they were able to facilitate and deliver solutions throughout 
the entire scope of the project. Working alongside the City of Andover, 
Brin was skilled at communicating and understanding the client’s 
needs in order to complete the project quickly.
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